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Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: [21/345] S0024-02 Dumping at Sea application from Dublin Port Company 

 

From: GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSI.ie>  
Sent: 13 October 2021 13:51 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Cc: GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSI.ie>; Clare Glanville <Clare.Glanville@decc.gov.ie> 
Subject: [21/345] S0024-02 Dumping at Sea application from Dublin Port Company  
 
Your Ref: S0024-02 
Our Ref: 21/345 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to your email dated 23 September 2021, regarding the Dumping at Sea application from 
Dublin Port Company, please note that Geological Survey Ireland has no specific comment or observations 
to make on this matter at this time.  
If you have any further queries or if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 
me Trish Smullen, or my colleague Clare Glanville at GSIPlanning@gsi.ie. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Trish Smullen 
Geological Survey Ireland 
 
 

From: GSI Planning  
Sent: 24 September 2021 14:41 
To: Sophie O'Connor; Brian McConnell; Monica Lee; Taly Hunter Williams; Sean Cullen; Charise McKeon; Jim 
Hodgson; Eoin McGrath 
Cc: GSI Planning 
Subject: 21_345_S0024-02_Dublin_Port_Company_-_Dumping_at_sea_licence 
 
EIS 21/345 
 
Further information from EPA regarding a Dumping at Sea application (S0024-02) from Dublin Port 
Company. 
The additional information and associated documentation can be accessed on our website at the following 
link  https://epawebapp.epa.ie/terminalfour/DaS/DaS-view.jsp?regno=S0024-02 
 
Any specific Comments please let us know as soon as possible for response to EPA. 
 
Regards, 
Clare 
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Dr Clare Glanville Senior Geologist Geoheritage & Planning. 
Geological Survey Ireland, Beggars Bush, Haddington Road, Dublin D04 K7X4, Ireland.

T   +353 (0)1 678 2837     E   clare.glanville@DECC.gov.ie     www.gsi.ie 
 
A division of the Department of the Environment, Climate and Communications. 
  

 
 
From: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 23 September 2021 16:44 
To: GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSI.ie>; Inland Fisheries <Inland.Fisheries@decc.gov.ie>; Rosemary Gaul 
<Rosemary.Gaul@decc.gov.ie> 
Cc: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie> 
Subject: EPA re S0024-02 Dublin Port Company - Dublin Port 
 
Good afternoon, 
Please see correspondence below from the EPA regarding a Dumping at Sea application from Dublin Port Company 
for Dublin Port for your information and direct reply. 
 
Regards, 
Enda Brady, 
Corporate Support Unit. 
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